
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
To: Property Residents and Owners 
 
From: Paul Hornby, City Engineer 
 City of Minnetrista 
 
Date: May 11, 2017 
 
Re: Enchanted Lane and Tuxedo Road Street Improvement Project 
 City of Minnetrista, MN 
 WSB Project No. 2121-69 
 
 
On February 6, 2017, the Minnetrista City Council authorized Staff to prepare plans and specifications 
for the Enchanted Lane and Tuxedo Road Street Improvement Project.   The project schedule is later 
than anticipated due to collaboration efforts with adjacent cities.  Staff is currently working on design 
with City approval of plans and specifications anticipated mid-June.  Construction is anticipated to be 
completed from August through October of 2017. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project, please contact me at (651) 286-8453 or 
phornby@ci.minnetrista.mn.us. 
 
cc: Nick Guilliams, WSB & Associates, Inc. 
 Katie Koscielak, WSB & Associates, Inc. 
 Mike Barone, City of Minnetrista 
 Kris Linquist, City of Minnetrista 
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